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EAA Chapter 648  

Longmont, Colorado 80503 
Our next meeting is scheduled for April 11th, 2022 

At 

Ability Composits, LLC 
253 42nd St SW Unit A 
Loveland, CO 80537 

At 7PM 

 
 Thanks to all of you for reading our newsletter and I will keep on working 

to increase our readership and don’t forget to patronize our advertisers if an 

aviation purchase is in your future.  

Remember, “Nothing happens until somebody sells something” 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

If Air Traffic Control screws up, 

it's called a "System Malfunction.”   

If a pilot screws up, it's called a 

"violation." 

 

 



2 
 

Message from Alex: 

I know Malcom has been doing most of the leg work with coordinating this months trip to 

Ability Composits. I just wanted to let you know I confirmed with them today that they are 

expecting us on April 11th at 7pm. Frank (the CEO) asks that everyone who attends is a US 

citizen and wears close toed shoes. 

 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT FOR March 2022 MEETING 

EAA CHAPTER 648 LONGMONT, COLORADO  

 

Light attendance at the meeting.  Folks, we need to write down reminders or use our phones to 

remind us of the meetings.  A number of members are missing out on some interesting programs.  

We need your suggestions and support to boost attendance, increase membership and schedule 

programs of interest to the Chapter members.  A report by Treasurer Dan Berry indicated that we 

have only seventeen paid-up members for this year.  That’s way too few! 

Two guests joined us for this past meeting.  Madison and Dan Ghiglia.  Sorry to report I didn’t 

get personal and aviation-related details from them.  While you are planning on attending 

meetings, don’t forget to invite guests.  Everyone has an interesting story to tell and share. 

Our program was a presentation by our newest member, Bill McIntyre, ex Naval Aviator and 

Alaskan Bush Pilot.  Along with some great slides of combat missions in Viet Nam, Bill had 

some interesting pictures and stories from his Alaskan flying days.  It all looked routine until he 

reported -20 to -40 degree temperatures and what had to be done to keep planes warm enough to 

start.  Many thanks Bill for an interesting program. 
 

 

 

Dick Socash 

Chapter Secretary 
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For Sale 

STOL CH 801 HD/SD Complete Advanced Airframe Kit (AAK) 
 

My CH801 is fully assembled with a 6 Cyl., 230 HP Subaru engine and was 

flown for a few hours but sustained some damage in one of our violent 

spring storms, tearing loose from the tiedowns. There was some damage to 

the warp drive prop (three of the four blades need to be replaced), spinner, 

the leading wing STOL slats and the windshield. 
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I will sell the complete aircraft 

for best offer. 

 

If interested call me (Haiko)   

at 970-344-4599 

 

 
 

 

 
 

EAA 648 Chapter Officers: 
 

• President: Malcolm Dean, rmaldean12@yahoo.com 
• Vice President: Alex Gustafson, alex.d.gustafson@gmail.com 
• Secretary: Richard Socash,  rege.so@gmail.com 
• Treasurer: Dan Berry qtcdberry@comcast.net 
• Newsletter Editor:  Haiko Eichler 970-344-4599 heritmail@aol.com  

Tech Counselors:  

• Dan Berry qtcdberry@comcast.net 

• Doug Sykes 720-684-8699 taildraggers4cd@hotmail.com                                              

• Brent Olsen 303-241-7884 brent.olsen.co@gmail.com 
• Flight Advisor: Bill Mitchell 303-427-4025 billyav8r@yahoo.com 

 
Disclaimer: Be aware that as always, in past, present, and future, any communications issued by Experimental Aircraft 
Association Chapter 648, regardless of format, and/or media used, which includes, but is not limited to, this newsletter and 
audio/visual recordings, is presented only in the context of a clearing house of ideas, opinion and personal experience accounts. 
Anyone using ideas, opinions, information, etc., does so at their own risk. Therefore, no liability is expressed or implied by the 
Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 648, or any of its members. Any event announced and/or listed herein, except as 
noted, is done as a matter of information and does not constitute approval, sponsorship, control, or endorsement of said event. 
This newsletter is published by Chapter 648 of the Experimental Aircraft Association for the use, education, and enjoyment of the 
members and others to whom it is provided. No claim is made for technical accuracy of material presented or endorsement of 
any of its advertisers or sponsors. Editorial content is the opinion of the contributor and does not reflect the position of Chapter 
648 or the Experimental Aircraft Association. Submission of articles, comments, or inquiries for publication in the newsletter is 
encouraged. Meetings are normally held on the second Monday of each month at 7:00 P.M. The place is determined each 
month. 
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